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Community asked to continue using 

Small Recycle Bins or Clear Bags 

 
(Kahnawake – 5, Onerahtókha/April 2017) The Waste Management 
Department is asking that the community continue to use the old method 
of recycling until further notice. 
 
Although the new large bins have been distributed to residences, the new 
automated collection truck has not yet been delivered. Residents are 
asked to use either the small bins or clear plastic recycling bags (can be 
put in large bins). The Community will be informed when the new truck 
arrives. 
 
The Waste Management Department appreciates your continued 
patience while the transition to the new recycle system unfolds. All 
questions regarding waste management can be directed to Holly 
McComber at (450) 632-5825. 
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